
Monday  22nd  October 2018                                        Term  4  –  Week  2
Acting Principal: Mr Mark Wyatt 
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What’s Coming Up?    

Week  2     22 / 10/ 18 - 26 / 10/ 18 
Monday –  
Tuesday – Literacy & Numeracy 
Wednesday –  
Thursday – Musica Viva at GRC 
Friday – Fun/Play/Learn  1.45pm 
  - Assembly  2.30pm 
 
Week  3     29 / 10/ 18 - 2 / 11 / 18 
Monday –  
Tuesday –  
Wednesday –  
Thursday –  Music with Keva 
Friday –  
 

Future dates: 
7 Nov.  -  P&C Meeting 
12-16 Nov. – Swim School  $30 ea. 
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 NACHOS (a favourite!) 
+ RECESS + DRINK    $5 

 

 ORDERS   BY  
WEDNESDAY   PLEASE  

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 
 

* Mrs Jeffery 7th   
* Mrs Coloe 19th  
* Andy 24th  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
SUN HATS FOR TERM 4 
     

We will be attending a musica viva performance and music workshops at 
the Goulburn Regional Conservatorium of Music on Thursday this week 
but we will need assistance with transport. Thank you for the return of 
permission notes. The transport roster is attached. We will leave school 
at 9.15am and return by 2.15pm.  Student will need to bring recess, lunch 
and a drink for the day. They will wear their sports uniform as normal. 
 

Thank you to the parents who were able to assist with transport to 
Breadalbane for Life Ed. last Tuesday, it is greatly appreciated. The 
students enjoyed their learning time with Kyle and Healthy Harold. 
 

The Fun, Play, Learn program will return to the K-2 classroom from this 
Friday, 26th October at 1.45pm.  The program was so successful and well 
received last year that we are pleased to offer it again.  We have 
arranged a mailbox drop of the information but please spread the word 
to pre-school families that are new to our community. 
 

Kindergarten Orientation will also take place this term for the 2019 
Kinder students.  Day 1 is not until 23rd November but if there are any 
new arrivals to the community we would like to be able to contact them 
and provide them with the relevant information.  
 

Students and families who would like a copy of the Year 3-6 drama 
presentation at the TREC gathering at the Collector Hall on 28th June 
(Term 2) are asked to bring in a USB memory stick so that the video can 
be saved. It was too big to upload to dojo and we are sure that many of 
you would like to keep a copy of this fantastic presentation. 
 

The Year 6 students will re-commence their fundraising activities with 
iceblocks each Thursday.  Cost will be $1 each.  
 

Swim School arrangements have now been finalised. We will participate 
in a one-week program with Ricky Edmonds at ‘A Stroke Ahead 
Swimming’ located in Bradfordville (Goulburn). We will travel by a 
Culmone’s bus each day. The program and bus costs will be shared with 
Breadalbane PS. Departure will be approx. 9.15am and we should return 
by 12.30pm.  The cost per student will be $30. This will be the parent 
share of the regular 3-way split with school and P&C.   Please complete 
the attached permission note and return with payment, or online receipt 
number from POP, by Wednesday 7th November. 
 
ASSEMBLY  -  FRIDAY 26th OCTOBER   2.30pm   SCHOOL HALL 
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PARENT RESOURCES               
The ‘Guide for Parents’ to assist your children with 
mathematics, reading, grammar and writing are still 
available. They have been produced by the NSW 
Education Standards Authority.   A loan register has 
been placed on the noticeboard in the office entry. 
Please write your name and the date so that we can 
keep track of the booklets’ location.  A few days per 
parent per book would be sufficient time so that 
everyone can have a look at them. 

 
 
 
BOOKCLUB 
Issue 7 of Bookclub will be sent home with the 
newsletter today.  Please return orders and payment, or 
online receipt, by Thursday 1st November. 

 
 
 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

END OF YEAR   
PRESENTATION  

NIGHT  
 13th DECEMBER 

 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

UNIFORM SURVEY 
Further to discussions at the last P&C Meeting, Jenny has 
sourced black dress shorts and white summer shirts for 
the girls. Please come and have a look at these on the 
noticeboard in the office foyer. There is a survey sheet on 
the table – please indicate your preference. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
LIFE EDUCATION / HEALTHY HAROLD (and Kyle) 
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